
CENWP-OD-B                                 07 JUN 2021 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 

 

SUBJECT: 21BON003 Bonneville Powerhouse 2: Unit 18 delayed in-service date 

 

On 11/30/20 at 0700, Unit 18 was taken out of service for a planned 4-Year Overhaul. The 

planned in-service date was 03/01/2021. Upon initial startup on 03/01/2021, the unit was 

discovered to have an internal oil leak. This oil leak was contained within the unit itself and no 

oil discharge occurred in the river. Unit 18 remained out of service until 03/11/2021 at 0956 due 

to repairs. The only fish impact is the loss of attraction flow from Unit 18. Unit 17 took the place 

of Unit 18 in unit priority and functioned as attraction flow for the fish ladder entrance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Project Fisheries 

  


